
 

 

         26th April 2021   

Dear Parents and Robert Miles community, 

I am delighted to be writing to introduce myself to you as your new Head of School in 

September. I would like to begin by thanking Mrs Barbuti who has led the school over 

the past four years and who I know will be missed. I feel honoured and privileged to 

have been chosen to continue to build upon the success the school has already 

achieved under Mrs Barbuti’s leadership. 

My name is Mrs Sonja Adams, and I am currently working at Victoria Primary School in 

Nottingham. Victoria is also part of our Nova Education Trust and therefore I regularly 

have the pleasure of working with staff from Robert Miles. I have been a teacher and 

leader in schools across Nottingham for over 20 years and have a real passion for early 

education. I want our pupils to be caring, creative, responsible, enthusiastic and 

hardworking individuals who develop a range of skills and knowledge that will carry 

them on through their education and life. 

I am very much aware of the responsibility that my staff and I have in ensuring that the 

highest standard of teaching and learning is achieved. We have a hugely committed 

team and wonderful children so that is a great place for me to start! 

Robert Miles is a lovely school at the heart of the community in Bingham and I am really 

looking forward to getting to know you all. I am keen to continue to build a school 

community which thrives on mutual respect and values positive relationships. I know 

how vital working in partnership with parents is for children to find school a positive and 

rewarding experience. 

I will be out and about around school in September so do please come and say hello. I 

am also planning to spend some time in school before the end of term so I may well get 

to know some of you before September. I am hoping (Covid restrictions not 

withstanding) to hold an informal coffee morning where we can meet and have a chat 

over a cuppa and a slice of cake. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Sonja Adams 

 


